CALL FOR APPLICATIONS
CENTENNIAL AUDITORIUM & CONVENTION CENTRE BOARD OF DIRECTORS (TCU Place)

The Centennial Auditorium and Convention Centre Board of Directors directs the operations of TCU Place in a manner that
ensures proper maintenance of the facility, provides premiere services for the performing arts, and provides a full range of
services for meetings and conventions.

Consideration for service on this Board includes expertise in the following areas:

e  Building operations;

e  Trade and tourism;

. Finance;

e  Project management;

. Marketing; and

e  Information Technology

The Board meets monthly on the last Thursday at 12:00 noon. There are no meetings in July, August, or December. There is no
remuneration paid to Board members.

Interested applicants are asked to submit an application and resumé with two letters of reference by no later than 5:00 p.m. on
Friday, October 5, 2018, using the Committee Application Form found online at saskatoon.ca/boards. All applications will be kept

on file and reviewed throughout the year should further vacancies occur.

Note: Upon applying to this Board, your application/resume/reference letters may be shared with current Board members as
part of the review process.

Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 306-975-3240 if you have any questions regarding the application process.



